GUIDELINES The F-guild within TLTH
Adopted at board meeting F06-VT24

Guidelines for sustainability

Purpose

These guidelines are intended to put into practice the ideas of the Sustainability policy. The idea is
that this document can be continuously updated with more concrete changes to the F-guild’s work on
sustainability. Members as well as the Board can propose changes to this document at Board meetings
so that the guild can become more and more sustainable over time.

All parts of this guideline apply provided that the alternative is not clearly more sustainable.
Workwear
Each time workwear financed by the guild is purchased, consideration should be given to whether it is

worth it from a sustainable and economic perspective. If reasonable, consideration can also be given to
whether the workwear can be inherited.

Free handouts

Whenever the guild plans to give something away for free, it should considered whether the thing will be
used. Ideally, it should be useful items, such as lunch boxes, a dish brush, a dishcloth or a notebook.

Fuel for the car

When refueling the car, it should be refueled with HVO-100 biodiesel provided the price does not exceed
30 kr/L.

Single-use items

The guild is not allowed to purchase new disposable plastic items.



